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Thank You

* October 26 ,2019

Tualatin Soil and Water Conservation District
7175 NE Evergreen Pkwy
Hillsboro, OR 97124 -

Thank you for participating in the Short-Term Instream Leasing Prdgfam. I want to express
appreciation for your cooperation in helping to improve stream flows for fish and aquatic life.

Enclosed is a copy of a correcting and superseding order for Instream Lease IL-1731. This order
is issued to correctly describe the instream use being protected. If you have any questions, please
call me at (503) 986-0884.

Sincerely,

Jov
Sarah Hendérson
Flow Restoration Program Coordmator

cc: Jake Constans, Watermaster District #18 (via e-mail)
FileIL-1731 h
Alden Potter, Lessor
Pamela Potter-Jones, Co-Lessor
Thomas Potter, Co-Lessor

Enclosure



